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During the week of October 23rd, I attended the FFA National Convention! Our FFA 
chapter got to tour the Red’s stadium. We also went to the buckeye bash to connect with 
other FFA members. On the first night, most FFA members got to see Megan Moroney. 
That diva was amazing, she definitely knew how to sing! The night was filled with fun 
and dance! I listened to keynote speaker, Kevin Wazner. Then, later on we got to connect 
with the career booths and shopping. It was a wonderful experience and I recommend 
that other members go so they can connect with other members while also having fun.  
3 FFA members that were previously in our chapter, Tru Buddenberg, Mariah 
Longshore, and Macy Young receive their American FFA Degrees. We are so proud of 
them for the hard work that they put into their time in FFA. Congratulations! 
 


